
Welcome Message
Dear Colleagues,

On behalf of the World Federation of Neurology (WFN), I extend
a warm welcome to each of you to the inaugural edition of the
World Federation of Neurology Digital Neurology Updates (WNU
2024), scheduled to take place on September 26-27, 2024. This
online event marks a significant milestone in our continuous
journey towards fostering global medical education.

The decision to host WNU 2024 as a fully online event was made
with a clear vision in mind – to transcend geographical and
logistical barriers, thus enabling a more inclusive and far-
reaching  platform  for  neurologists,  researchers,  and
healthcare professionals from around the world. This digital
format not only allows participants to engage from the comfort
of  their  own  settings  but  also  significantly  reduces  the
carbon  footprint  associated  with  traditional  conferences,
aligning with our commitment to sustainability.

WNU 2024 promises an enriching program that covers the wide
spectrum  of  neurology,  from  the  latest  research  and
advancements to practical clinical management strategies. Our
carefully  curated  agenda  is  designed  to  cater  to  both
established  professionals  and  early-career  neurologists,
ensuring a comprehensive learning experience that spans the
breadth  of  our  fascinating  field.  The  event  will  feature
keynote  lectures,  led  by  distinguished  experts,  offering
updated  insights,  and  fostering  discussions  that  I  am
confident  will  inspire  new  ideas  and  drive  forward  the
practice of neurology.

In this era of digital transformation, the WNU 2024 represents
a pivotal step forward for the World Federation of Neurology
and the global neurology community. It is a proof of concept
for our adaptability and commitment to advancing neurological
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care and education, regardless of the challenges we face.

Thank you for your dedication to the field of neurology and
your interest in WNU 2024. We look forward to welcoming you to
an engaging and stimulating online gathering that promises to
be both rewarding and informative.

Warm regards,

Prof. Dr. Wolfgang Grisold
President of the World Federation of Neurology


